
From: South African Revenue Service <settlement@sarspay.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, 07 October 2025 18:19 
Subject: Settlement Notification – Action Required by 13 October 2025 

Please be advised that you have been issued a Settlement Notification regarding your account. 

Settlement is due on or before 13 October 2025. Failure to settle this amount by the due date may result in legal 
actions. 

For full details, please refer to the attached official notice. 

Your unique reference is: 5182218 

Sincerely, 

On behalf of the Commissioner 
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